
 

 

2nd October 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Cross Country Finals 
                                                                                         

Congratulations, your child has qualified for the Manchester School’s Cross Country Finals! The standard 

of competitors in the heats was excellent and most importantly everyone who took part enjoyed 

themselves. 

 

The finals will take place from 10.00am-12:00pm on Tuesday 13th November. Children will be 

accompanied by a member of school staff to the event and you are welcome to come and support your 

child. 

 

The venue is yet to be confirmed by the organisers, so we will let you know once it is confirmed and 

give you further details. 

 

Kind regards and good luck,  

 

Channi Davis & Luke McDonagh 

PE Team 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Cross Country Finals 
                            

 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: _______ 
 

I give permission for my child to take part in the Cross Country Final on Tuesday 13th November [  ]  
 
Please give details below of any medical conditions that the supervising teacher needs to be aware of: 

 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Emergency Contact No: _________________________________________________________  
 
 

 
Signed (Parent / Carer): __________________________________ Date: ________________ 


